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Sheriff Al Nienhuis is pleased to announce that Captain Cyrus Robinson, Criminal 
Investigations Division Commander, recently graduated from the highly respected Florida 
Department of Law Enforcement’s Florida Criminal Justice Executive Institute, Executive 
Leadership Seminar, in Tallahassee.  To date, only 100 law enforcement officers throughout 
the state have graduated from this program. 
 
The Executive Leadership Seminar is an educational opportunity for command staff level 
managers of Florida criminal justice organizations.  The seminar is delivered in three 
sessions, each emphasizing a different aspect of leadership.  Topics include communicating 
through a crisis, critical thinking, leading people, managing organizations, overcoming 
adversity, emotional intelligence, and servant leadership.  The courses are developed around 
law enforcement subjects and contemporary issues that are of interest to criminal justice 
professionals.   
 
The Florida Criminal Justice Executive Institute enjoys a reputation for excellence that would 
not be possible without the support of the Florida Criminal Justice Standards and Training 
Commission, resources made available by the Florida Department of Law Enforcement, and 
guidance from Florida State University and the Florida Criminal Justice Executive Institute 
Policy Board. 
 
“The Hernando County Sheriff's Office is a very large and complex organization.  Command 
staff must make high-risk and far-reaching decisions on a daily basis.  Although I have a very 
capable and dedicated command staff, it is important to ensure that they remain at the top 
of their game through law enforcement specific leadership training.  It is the only way we 
can ensure our continued success toward making Hernando County a safer place to live, 
work, play, and raise a family,” said Sheriff Al Nienhuis. 
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The men and women of the Hernando County Sheriff congratulate Captain Robinson on this 
accomplishment. 
 
 
The Office of Sheriff: 

The Office of the Sheriff is established by the Florida Constitution. As a constitutional officer, the Sheriff has 
the exclusive authority to administer his or her agency and is responsible for preserving the peace 
throughout the entire county, carrying out the laws of the state, the orders of Florida courts, and the 
ordinances of the Board of County Commissioners. The Sheriff is the chief law enforcement and correctional 
officer of the county.  

Sheriff Al Nienhuis was initially appointed as the Sheriff of Hernando County by the Governor in January of 
2011.  He was then elected by the people of Hernando County in 2012, and remains accountable to them. 
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